E School of Public Health-Bloomington

As important renovations continue to the School of Public Health-Bloomington, we want
you to know about a brief internet outage that might affect your work.

Effective 2 p.m. on Friday, January 17, internet access will not be available in SPH-
B while infrastructure updates are installed. Access should resume by Sunday,
January 19. Timely updates such as these are always available on our website.

go.iu.edu/sphb-renovation

Flease plan for this outage, as we do not want it to cause you undue inconvenience. We
are sorry for any disruption that it causes and are grateful for your patience as we all
navigate the challenges of ongoing building improvements.
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